
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Memorandum 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Aquilla Hurd-Ravich, AICP, Community Development Director  

Garet Prior, AICP, Policy Analyst  

DATE:    September 14, 2020  

SUBJECT: 
Clackamas County update on the Transit Development Plan and Shuttles Study  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Receive presentation and provide feedback to Clackamas County representatives.  

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
 
Transit Development Plan  
 
To set the stage for improved and increased transit throughout the county, this plan will study the 
status of transit in the county and create a Transit Development Plan. This will be an important 
overarching document through which major transit (e.g. bus, shuttle, etc.) improvements will be 
planned for funding and prioritized between Tualatin and Clackamas County.  
 
For more information, visit the project website: https://www.clackamas.us/planning/transit 
 
Shuttles Study  
 
Through HB 2017/Keep Oregon Moving Regional Coordination funding, Clackamas County will be 
hiring a consultant to lead a transit evaluation between Tualatin and Oregon City. The goal is that 
this study will identify specific costs and a process to establish a shuttle connection with West Linn 
and Oregon City.  
 
For more information, visit the project website: 
https://www.clackamas.us/socialservices/clackamas-county-shuttle-planning 
 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Clackamas County presentation  
- Transit Development Plan fact sheet 

https://www.clackamas.us/planning/transit
https://www.clackamas.us/socialservices/clackamas-county-shuttle-planning

